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December 5, 2023  
  
  
ORDERED:   
     

That Superintendent’s Recommendation #23-288, be adopted as follows: that the School Committee 
approve a half day of work on the day before winter break. 

 
Description: In accordance with the Tentative Agreement between the Cambridge School Committee & the 
Cambridge Education Association, Units A &B for a successor collective bargaining agreement for the period 
of September 1, 2023, through August 31, 2026, effective September 1, 2023, there will be a half day of work 
on the day before the winter break added to the Cambridge Public Schools District Calendar. This means 
that for the current school year, December 22, 2023, will be a half day. 

 
 

     A true copy:  

      Attest:   

             Ariel B. Kennebrew  
                   Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee  
    
c:     Superintendent   
      
 


